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Thursday 5th December 2024 

Ice Blocking 

  
On Thursday 5th December the Scouts will be going ice blocking (sliding down a hill on giant 
blocks of ice) Angus Neill Reserve (Seacliff).  

Activity Timing:  7:00pm to 9pm 
Thursday 5th December 2024 

    

Drop Off / Pick Up:  Both drop off and pick up will be from:  
Angus Neill Reserve  
Corner of Esplanade and Young Street, Seacliff  

 
Google Maps indicates this is a 15 minute drive.  
We will not be organising carpooling. 

    

Permissions:  Completed permission form online through Operoo. 
Due by Thursday 5th December 2024 

    

Please Wear / Bring:  Helmet  
Towel (to put on the ice blocks the youth will be sitting on)  
Drink Bottle  
Broad Brimmed Hat (no caps)  
Enclosed Shoes (no thongs or sandals)  
Shirt and Neckie 
Protective Legwear (either Jeans which cover the knee or knee 
pads) (See note below)  
**Scouts Australia – SA Branch has a number of Safety 
Standards and Procedures which dictate the type and scope of 
activities we can participate in through Scouting. These Safety 
Standards and Procedures state that Scouts must wear a helmet 
and knee protection (either jeans or knee pads) to participate in 
ice blocking. We ask that all Scouts follow this.** 

  

 


